

February 3, 2020

Dear Ms. Romano,

Because you've been a force for good for New Yorkers in need, I wanted to send this short note of appreciation as we begin our work in 2020.

Over the past year, your support has helped Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of New York provide more than 5 million nutritious meals in our parish and community food programs. You made treatment possible for more than 30,000 people struggling with substance abuse. And you facilitated after school and sports programs for more than 40,000 young people in your community. For these and the many other services you've helped make possible, we offer our most sincere thanks.

Catholic Charities always puts your contributions to work in our local communities, so you can be proud that your gifts are serving your own neighbors in need. On behalf of those neighbors, thank you for your compassion.

With deep gratitude,

Msgr. Kevin Sullivan
Executive Director